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Faith Academy Charter School After-School Tutoring


The Faith After-school Tutoring sessions began at our school on November 1, 2021. Every Monday afternoon, 
1:00-3:30, we have three retired, elementary teachers who teach in this tutoring program to help students further 

develop their reading skills. This worthwhile program is possible through funds from the ACCESS grant that was

 awarded to our school this past summer. After a few minutes to have refreshments and a break from the regular

 school day, Mrs. Miller, Ms. Green and Ms. Laws provide additional skills and practice to a small group of students

 each Monday afternoon.

We began the tutoring program with our third grade students since they will be taking End-Of-Grade tests for the 

first time next spring. Data from the state required Beginning-Of-Grade Reading assessment, given to all third 

graders during the first 15 days of school this year, was used to determine eligibility for this extra tutoring opportunity. 

Our tutors also work in third grade classrooms every Monday and Wednesday to support reading and math 
instruction.

In the coming weeks, the After-School Tutoring opportunity will move to fourth grade students who could benefit 

from a little additional help after school while the tutors continue giving support in the third grade classrooms during 

the school day on Mondays and Wednesdays.

Many thanks to the tutors who have come on board to help our students and to the students and families who 

have taken advantage of this extra opportunity.


FAITH ACADEMY CHARTER SCHOOL ~ OPENED AUGUST 23, 2021~ PATRIOT STRONG

Dates to Remember 

School Pictures - December 8, 2021  
Eye Screening - December 14, 2021 
Winter Break - December 20 - January 3  
Students return - January 4 
Enjoy your holiday with family and friends.




